Good afternoon,
I hope everyone has had a good week.  Thank you to everyone who came along to Parents Evening yesterday and who bought some home baking! Primary 7 raised over £160 from this, which is a great start to their fundraising.
The children have loved the bit of sunshine we have had this week and certainly took the opportunity to have their coats off in the playground!
World Book Day
We all loved having the children come to school today dressed in different vocabulary and everyone enjoyed a reading focused day.  Thank you for all of your efforts with this.  If they wished to, the children chose to spend their WBD book token on the £1 books that Katia from Mount Florida Books brought down to us.  Thank you very much to Katia for helping out with this.
We had a focus in assembly on how everyone can enjoy reading in different ways and places, including for example audio books.  This can be a great way to enjoy stories without the pressure of a book in front of children if they do not think they enjoy books.
Parent/Carer survey
Glasgow City Council have asked us to share a survey link for parents/carers which will be live until 21st March.  This survey is used to gather city wide data but we are also given the data for the school, which is extremely useful for us so it is helpful if you could please complete this.
Live survey link for Parents/Carers – https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/2025SSParentCarer/
Message from the Council:
We are undertaking a citywide Stakeholder Survey which is annual for pupils and bi-annual for parents/carers and staff.  The 2025 survey will be for pupils and parents/carers and will give pupils at P5 to S6 and parents/carers the chance to tell us what they think about education in the city.  The surveys mirror those used by HMI when inspecting.   
Completing the survey should take no longer than 10 minutes and all answers will be kept completely confidential.  
Where parents/carers have one or more children in the same school then they should answer the survey once thinking about the school their children all attend.     If parents have children who attend different schools within Glasgow, then we would ask them to complete the survey for each different school their children attend.
Question of the Week
I’ve got 2 questions for this week, related to books and reading, so a bit different to usual.
‘If you could only read one book for the rest of your life what would it be?’
‘If you had to live in the world of a book, where would you like?’ e.g. Hogwarts, Mallory Towers, Middle Earth.
I hope everyone has a lovely weekend.
Best wishes
Caroline


